



EQUIPPING HOMELESS FAMILIES
TO REBUILD THEIR LIVES

## Assisteens at Assistance League of Flintridge

Attn: Jeanette Viau 4607 Oakwood Avenue La Canada, CA 91011

Dear Jeannette and Friends at Assisteens at Assistance League of Flintridge,

Your generous contribution to Door of Hope brightened my day! It also has life-changing impact on the families we serve, and Brenda's recent graduation was a great reminder of that.

Brenda, her 3 children, and her parents were living together in the comfort of their own home. In 2017 her parents moved to Arizona to retire. Shortly after, Brenda's father became ill and passed away. Due to issues between family members, Brenda's siblings decided to sell their house. As a result, Brenda and her 3 children were left without a home.

Brenda reached out to her local church who was able to provide her family with motel vouchers. During this time, she had severe arthritis in her back and was unable to work, save, and get back on her feet. Brenda knew her motel vouchers would soon run out and she needed another plan for her family. She heard of Door of Hope through her church and reached out. With a few days left at the motel, she received the call back from Door of Hope and her family moved in. Brenda and her children finally had a place to compose themselves, rest, start working again, and save.



Because of your support, last month we congratulated Brenda and her children on graduating Door of Hope! Through hard work and perseverance, they are now in permanent housing. When asked how Door of Hope has helped her family Brenda said, "This is a safe place. My own room with the door locked and I don't have to worry. This is family".

A new home and new start for Brenda and her kids would not be possible without your generous support, and we are grateful that you are a part of their journey!

With Gratitude and Joy in Christ,

Rev. Megan Katerjian

**Executive Director** 

DOOR OF HOPE GIVING RECEIPT

No Gifts or Services Were Given in Return

In Kind Date

3/20/2019

In Kind Description

be as a gratific.

Cleaning supplies

Door of Hope Non-Profit Statue IRS ID# 95-4044568

Chank you so much by the wonderful gifts for our dildren. We are Fortunate to have such wanderful community partners. May god richly bloss gar.
With gratitude

Drewor of Operations

Tevamber of Operations

Ministries Dear Assistance League Members, rebruary 14, 2019

July 3, 2018



Assistance League of Flintridge 4607 Oakwood Ave. La Canada Flintridge, CA 91011-3366

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to thank you for your in-kind donation of toiletries on 6/24/2018 to Union Station Homeless Services. Your recent donation means that you understand that every person deserves a life of dignity. For 45 years, Union Station Homeless Services has been working with compassionate community leaders like you to rebuild lives and bring people home for good. We have seems countless lives transformed.

From the time we first meet people on the street until well after they have keys to their own place, Union Station Homeless Services provides the support they need to have a better life, including:

- o **INTAKE**: Our intake teams locate, identify and screen people throughout the San Gabriel Valley who are experiencing homelessness. We then rapidly match them to safe and affordable housing, giving chronically homeless adults, veterans and families top priority.
- SHELTER: The Adult Center and Family Center provide shelter, meals and supportive services to more than 600 people each year.
- O **HOUSING**: Permanent supportive housing offers adults and families the opportunity to rebuild their lives in safe, affordable, and private apartments with onsite support services. Our staff offers counseling, care coordination, and enrichment activities such as nutrition, budgeting, yoga, music lessons and more to help foster a happy and healthy community.
- EMPLOYMENT: Each year, our career development program helps work-ready adults
  participate in workshops, individualized job search assistance, and career counseling to find
  employment and advance their careers.

Last year, we helped more than 500 people move from homelessness to housing — and 96% of them are still housed today. Your generosity makes this possible! On behalf of those who come to us in need, thank you for your compassion and confidence in our work.

Sincerely,

Dana Bean

Director of Development and Communications

Note:

This letter is the receipt for your tax-deductible donation. No goods or services were given in return for this donation. All contributions are tax-deductible to the full extent permitted by law. Union Station Homeless Services is a 501c3 organization. Tax ID: 953958741.